From: |

Sent: 28 June 2021 11:26

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Fw: proposed live music and alcohol at hilltop hotel sk104ed
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

From: I
Sent: 28 June 2021 11:22

To: licencing@cheshireeast.gov.uk <licencing@cheshireeast.gov.uk>
Subject: proposed live music and alcohol at hilltop hotel sk104ed

Dear sirs, i object most strongly to the proposed live music and alcohol application for Hilltop hotel, Flash
lane, Prestbury, SK104ED.

My house lies directly across an open field from the hotel with only a wire livestock fence between us.
Any noise or disturbance from the hotel has an unhindered route straight across the field.

To have music playing indoors until the proposed midnight is bad enough, as the sound will surely travel
unimpeded across the field, but to allow it to be played outside until this time is unacceptable.

To add alcohol to the situation will only make matters worse, as can we realistically expect that people will

exit the hotel quietly after drinking.

Also what is there to prevent any guests from entering the livestock field, parading around the field and
coming right up to the back of our property and causing a disturbance.

| have to get up some mornings for work at between 04.00 am and 05.00am so am in bed often by 9.00pm
so any noise is truly disruptive.




